
Dated: 1/12/2017 

Notice 

          It is hereby informed to all the First and Second year 

students of SUS of KG and KP campuses that the application 

for the major transfer will be accepted till 15
th
 January 2018 at 

their respective campuses. No application will be accepted after 

this date. The form may be downloaded from the university 

website under SUS link. 

 

                                                                                       

                                                           Assistant Registrar  

School of Undergraduate Studies 

 

 

  


